
Macmillan Coffee Morning at the Roebuck 
Saturday 28th September 2013 

 
 

 
 
 
Over 70 people attended and nearly 
£200 was raised at the Macmillan Coffee 
Morning held at the Roebuck on 
Saturday and what a superb range of 
homemade cakes were on offer!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Special thanks to Mums of the Village Children’s 
Club, Kate Murray, Eleanor Bane, Louise Hughes and 
Lisa Norwood who organised the event and a big 
thank you to the Roebuck Landlord Pete and his 
wife for allowing the use of the Pub.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The next Village Charity Coffee Morning will be held at the Roebuck on Saturday 30th 
November 2013 from 10.30 to 12 noon. 


